
                                                     Windemere Homeowners Association 

                                                    Trustee Meeting Minutes, July 29, 2014 

 

 

Present . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Gerald Cox, Ron O’Rear and Debby Heinz 

 

Annual Neighborhood Block Party . . . Ron Simmons presented a new idea for this that involves renting a 

                                                    Trailer containing 2 tents, Moon Walk Blowup, 4 various concessions 

                                                    booths plus 2 tables and some chairs from the Southern Baptist Convention 

                                                    via his church . . . Centerville Community Church.  He would pay for the  

                                                    rental.  Instead of people bringing food to share, he proposes providing 

                                                    hot dogs, chips and drinks to be purchased with donated money.  This 

                                                    would also be held on Abbey Street instead of the Stratford cul-de-sac.  He 

                                                    will send an email to homeowners to see if there is enough interest.  The  

                                                    proposed date is Sunday, Sept 14th with rain date of Sunday, Sept 21st. 

 

Meeting Minutes . . . . . . . .    Minutes from the May 6th meeting were approved. 

 

Plan Review Committee . . .   Nothing new.    

                                                                                               

Treasurer Report . . . . . . . .    As of July 27th, we have a balance of $6,540.59 in our checking 

                                                    account. 

 

Budget vs. Actual Report. .    Thus far, we are $200.83 over budget for the year 

 

Planting Areas . . . . . . . . . .     Some more weeds have popped up.  Ron plans to take care of them.                                                

 

Next trustee meeting. . . .      The next meeting is scheduled for September 17th.  

                                                      

                                                     

                                               


